
       
 
 
 
 
      May 11, 2010 
 
 
 
 
Jaclyn A. Brilling 
Secretary to the Commission 
NYS Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
 On behalf of Willsboro Bay Water Company, enclosed is its Tariff Schedule, 
converted to an electronic format, which is to be electronically filed with the New York 
State Department of Public Service, in compliance with a directive in Case 97-M-0508.   
 
 P.S.C. No. 1 – Water 
 Original Leaves 1-12 
 Effective date:  May 12, 2010 
 
 By this letter it is requested that the Staff of the Water Rates Section file the 
attached leaves electronically. 
 
 Willsboro Bay Water Company also requests waiver of newspaper publication. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      Elizabeth Wilkins, Owner/Operator 
      Willsboro Bay Water Company 
 
Enc. 
   
       

Received: 05/11/2010


